

Hillpark Parent Council - AGM 9th October 2023 (held in school)

Welcome to New Parents
All parents were welcomed with an extended welcome to all parents who are new to Hillpark Secondary and attending an AGM for the first time.  

Apologies for Absence
Lesley Best, Jill Ledgerwood, Jigjit Kaur Singh, Jade Graham

Chair’s Report to the School Body
Amanda O’Donoghue, as Chair, provided a presentation on Review of the Year on behalf of the Parent Council.  The Headteacher, Geri Collins (GC) added that Hillpark had a great Parent Council who were fully involved.  Enclosed with electronic copy of AGM minutes, is a copy of the presentation by the Chair.

Headteacher’s Report to the School Body 
Mrs Collins welcomed all parents to the Meeting, and seconded the invitation for the parents to join Parent Council.  She thanked the current Parent Council members and expressed how she relied upon and valued their feedback on various issues.  Enclosed with electronic copy of the AGM minutes, is a copy of the presentation by the Headteacher.  Noted due to time constraints at the meeting was only able to take the report as far as the results.  The whole presentation is enclosed for information. 

Treasurer’s Report of audited accounts 


Election of Office Bearers
Chairman – Amanda O’Donoghue 
Vice-chairman – Karen Carruthers
Treasurer – Julie Brown
Secretary/Clerk – Linda Biggins
An invitation was made to all present, to attend the subsequent Parent Council meeting.  In line with the current constitution the membership of the Parent Council will be a minimum of 6 parents of children attending the school and a maximum of 26.  Minutes to be sent to all whom attended (and any others that request a copy).

AOCB
None raised.  General questions will be covered at the following Parents Council Meeting. 

Meeting closed
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